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       Aberuthven Primary School

    Newsletter

   February 2021
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Friends,
School Learning HUB Update
Our School Learning HUB has continued to successfully support our key worker families. Myself, Mrs Gallagher, Mrs Hancock and Mrs Bruce continue to provide support in our HUB. A copy of our HUB Risk Assessment can be found on our School website https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/pk/aberuthvenprimaryschool/covid-19-information/
Online Learning

Thank you all for your ongoing support, enabling our pupils to access and engage with home learning provided. At the moment we have 100% engagement, with all pupils accessing their learning online. On average our pupils are engaging with approximately 75% of the learning provided to them each day, with an average of 88% of pupils accessing the ‘live’ lessons provided. Keep up the great work everyone!
‘Home Learning Support’ drop in sessions for Parents

I will continue to host a weekly ‘Home Learning Support’ drop in meeting for all Parents through Microsoft Teams on a Monday at 11-12pm to offer support and answer any questions etc you may have. To access the meeting, please click on the link below at the time specified above. 
Rag Bag Collection

There will be a rag bag collection on Wednesday 3 March.  All wearable clothing, paired shoes, handbags and belts are acceptable.  Please note they don’t accept soiled and wet items, curtains, towels, duvets or covers, Pillows, cushions, carpets or rugs.  Thank you for all donations.  The funds raised will give our school funds a welcome boost. Your child will be given a bag.  There will be more collection bags available from school if needed or an ordinary bag can be used.  If you have any items that you want to get rid of before then please place in a bag and put it into the recycling container at the school gates. 
In Service Days and Mid Term
Both our Online School and Learning HUB will be closed to pupils for In Service Days on Wednesday 10th February 2021.  Our Online School and Learning HUB will also be closed on Thursday 11th and Friday 12th February for mid-term.
Perth Theatre Production ‘The First Piano on the Moon’
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Since we are currently unable to go on a School trip to the Theatre at present. We have organised a special treat for our pupils and families. Each family will receive a link to attend a live performance of ‘The First Piano on the Moon’, taking place on Friday 26th February 2021 at 1.30pm. The link to join the will be shared on the morning of the performance. We hope this will give our pupils a wee treat to look forward to and that you will all enjoy the performance when the time comes.
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Diary Dates   

Wed 10 Feb – In Service Day

Thurs 11 Feb – Mid term

Fri 12 Feb – Mid Term

Fri 26 Feb – ‘First Piano on the Moon’ live performance at 1.30pm

Wed 3 Mar – Rag Bag Collection

Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you require any further information. 
Remember that you can also find up to date information via our School website and you can follow the School on Twitter @AberuthvenPS.
Warmest wishes,
Nicola Tyrrell
Headteacher
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If you have any comments or suggestions which you wish to make us aware of please complete this slip and place it in the suggestions box in the school foyer.




















Pupil’s name:_________________    Class:___________   Signed:_______________      Date:___________





Aberuthven Primary School


Parent Suggestions –


February 2021











